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Stuff the Bus Benefits Local Community 

November 19, 2014 

STATESBORO, Ga. –First Transit, Georgia Southern University’s bus transit system, is teaming up with the 

University Police Department (UPD) and the Statesboro Mall for the annual “Stuff the Bus” program on 

Saturday, Nov. 22. Santa Clause will be among the list of guests to attend the event. 

The Stuff the Bus program supports local families in need through donated items ranging from school supplies, 

clothing materials, and toys. Donated toys will benefit Toys for Tots, a program designed to help less fortunate 

families and children in the local community have a joyful holiday. 

Sponsored by Chick-fil- A, the Noerr Programs, First Transit, and Georgia Southern University, the event is 

expected to raise awareness of those who are less fortunate and provide support to the families who need it 

most. 

Community members that would like to donate should bring their items to the check-in table located in the 

Statesboro Mall starting at 11 a.m. Santa will also arrive at 11 a.m. to help with the Stuff the Bus program and 

for families and children who would like a photograph. 

For more information and for a listing of the hours of operation for the Statesboro Mall, please visit 

www.statesboromall.com. 

About Auxiliary Services 

Auxiliary Services’ mission is to create the best possible Georgia Southern University experience. Auxiliary 

Services strives to provide the highest quality products and services to the Georgia Southern community, while 

setting the highest operational standards possible. Auxiliary Services supports the strategic direction of the 

University through the delivery of extraordinary programs, products, services and facilities. Visit: 

https://auxiliary.georgiasouthern.edu/ 
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